13th June, 1933.

Dear MNr.Hatton,

As I understand from the letter which I received
from ¥r.Xeith, dated 9th instent, that he is now away on
holiduy, I tske this opportunity of sending vou & nate to
say that his letter of tre 10th instant regarding the
interview which he has had with IT.¥ ] mhtive to the

survey held on the forward boller of ﬁhn. Twin S.5. "ABINSI®

has been duly noted and that I have entered on Limpesl
report No.l02246 the fee of £l which has been ahnrgo& for the
survey of this boiler.
with kind regards,
Yours faithfully,

LR mﬁ‘tﬁ on, ESie,
LIVERPOCLe




